
Owning a gun is a responsibility!  Buying one should show that the owner has been responsible under our laws.  Guns are weapons 
of destruction. Guns have to be regulated and sold to persons who are not reckless in actions. This law would allow a more 
thorough investigation of the buyer under the laws of our State.


